

**THE CLAY PIGEON SHOOTING ASSOCIATION LIMITED
NORTH REGION**

**Minutes of the meeting held on 12th April 2012 at St George Hotel,
Harrogate**

PRESENT: B HART	T BENSON
L BLACKER	T HEEKS
K STOKES	N FOWLER
P CLARK	T DEAKIN
M GRAINGER	M MIDGELEY
P CHAPLOW	S TYAS
R BLACKER	I EDWARDS
P THOMPSON	S WILKINSON

1. CHAIRMANS OPENING REMARKS

The Chairman opened the meeting at 1930 hrs and thanked everyone for attending.

2. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence had been received from M Plant, N Truter, D Bellamy, G Jones and J Rogers. I Ainsley did not attend.

3. MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING HELD 16TH FEBRUARY 2012

The minutes of the last meeting were proposed as a true record on the proposal of R Blacker and seconded by S Wilkinson.

4. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE LAST MINUTES

A letter of acknowledgement had been received by N Fowler from the CPSA thanking him for the donation of a trophy.

5. TREASURERS REPORT

The treasurer reported that there was £5253.98 in the Building Society and £4588.09 in the current account, making a total of £9843.07.

All levies had been paid so we were all up to date.

The yearly cheque from the CPSA had been banked and also money owed for coaching courses.

6. MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT

There was nothing to report.

7. CHANGE OF VENUE

B Hart had contacted the Mercure Hotel at Wetherby with regard to the change of venue. After discussion it was put to the vote of the Committee with the majority of votes agreeing to change the venue.

**ACTION: B HART TO CONFIRM DATES TO MERCURE HOTEL
L BLACKER TO SEND LETTER OF CONFIRMATION TO HOTEL**

8. FIXTURE LIST

Up to date copy of the fixture list would be sent to all Committee Members.

ACTION: L BLACKER

9. CORRESPONDENCE

A letter had been received from a member in Cumbria asking for help to find shooting facilities for Carlisle and District which had lost its shooting ground 11 years ago due to Foot and Mouth.

**ACTION: L BLACKER TO CONTACT MEMBER WITH INFORMATION
B HART TO CONTACT GREYSTONES**

A letter of complaint had been received from a member concerning a shoot held at Penrith.

ACTION: L BLACKER TO E-MAIL PENRITH

10. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

S Tyas had received an e-mail asking the Committee if there was a Lancashire Skeet rep, as if not he would like to do it. S Tyas said she would reply saying we didn't have rep specific to Lancashire.

ACTION: S TYAS

P Thompson asked if J Rowntree – Course Co-ordinator was being co-opted onto the Committee. The reply was no, but he would be contacted and asked if he wanted to attend our meetings.

ACTION: T HEEKS TO CONTACT J ROWNTREE

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman closed the meeting at 2035 hrs.

The next meeting would be held on 28th June at the Mercure Hotel, Leeds Road, Wetherby, LS22 5HE at 1930 hrs.

LINDA BLACKER
NR CPSA
SECRETARY
15.4.12